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DISTRICT COURT OF THE VIRGIN ISLANDS 

OPERATIONS UPDATE 
 

 
 
We are pleased to announce that effective Tuesday, October 10, 2017, the District Court of the Virgin 

Islands in the Division of St. Thomas/St. John will resume services between the operational hours of 8:00 AM 
and 5:00 PM.   
 

 The District Court of the Virgin Islands in the Division of St. Croix will remain closed until further 
notice.  

 
 All persons seeking to conduct business with the Court on either island are advised to call our St. 
Thomas office at (340) 774-0640 for assistance. 
 

 The public is reminded that electronic filing will be available through CM/ECF, the Court’s electronic 
case management system. 

   

 

 

                                                   For more information, please contact: 
Glenda L. Lake, Esq., Clerk of Court 
District Court of the Virgin Islands 

5500 Veteran’s Drive 
St. Thomas, U. S. Virgin Islands 00802 
Email: glenda_lake@vid.uscourts.gov 

 


